
 

 

Thursday, 07 November 2019 

 

Invitation to Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 21st November 2019  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am excited to invite you and your child to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 21st 

November 2019.  This will be a fantastic opportunity to come and see the sixth form 

facilities, meet some of our current students and find out from our teachers what our A 

Level courses entail.  

As The Head of Sixth Form, I will be hosting a presentation beginning at 6:00pm in the main 

hall where you will gain an insight into the opportunities that The Emmbrook School Sixth 

Form has to offer your child and gain an understanding of the support we have in place to 

ensure your child succeeds with us. There will then be a presentation by our Head Boy and 

Head Girl about their experiences of The Emmbrook School Sixth Form. Throughout the 

evening you can view the sixth form facilities at your leisure, visit staff to discuss courses 

and options for your child and discover more about the enrichment opportunities we offer in 

sixth form. Together with Mr McSweeney (Headteacher) and the Head Boy and Head Girl, I 

will be available throughout the evening in our sixth form study area to answer any 

questions you might have.  

The evening will begin at 6:00pm and finish at approximately 8:00pm.  

I look forward to seeing you on the 21st November.  

Yours faithfully,  

David Constable 
Mr Constable  

Head of Sixth Form 

The Emmbrook School 

 


